
Bulletin No.  970 

Friday 19th March 2021 @LadyLanePark 

Good afternoon to you all, 
 
Thank you to everyone for making us smile today for Red Nose Day, there have been lots of wild 
and wonderful hairstyles around school today: we have raised £130 so far. Thank you to Mrs 
Moffat, Freddie & Holly (UVI) for organising this fantastic event on behalf of the School Council. 
 
Next week is our annual pantomime in school, The Wizard of Oz part of our overdue school 
birthday celebrations. The Friends of Lady Lane have generously funded this annual event and 
with adjustments to how this is delivered, we are able to hold this once again in school.  We are 
asking that all pupils come to school in fancy dress on Wednesday 24th March, when they will – in 
smaller groups – watch an adapted pantomime with a blend of limited actors and on screen 
performance.  
 
On Monday, we will welcome a new member of staff to Lady Lane Park School & Nursery. Miss 
Khan  who holds a BA in Childhood Studies has been appointed as an Early Years Practitioner and 
is excited to join the team and meet you all. 
 
Miss Wright in Kindergarten will be leaving us next Friday.  She has been an integral part of our 
Early Years team since 2010 working in all areas of Lower Kindergarten, Kindergarten and Form 1, 
she was our Deputy Early Years Co-ordinator and was involved in helping to run our Gym Club.  
We wish Miss Wright all the best for her future endeavours, we will miss her. 
 
After the Easter Holidays, Miss Burraway (our Early Years Coordinator) will be in Kindergarten 
working on a Thursday and Friday alongside Mrs Wilson.  
 
Don’t forget your summer term invoices carry an extra 1% discount if paid by the 31st March, 
2021. 
  
Have a lovely weekend and thank you all again for your generosity in donating today for Comic 
Relief.  If anyone would still like to contribute next week, Mrs Wright still has the collection pot 
open. 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park & Nursery 

 



  
Monday 22nd March 2021 

Monday 
 

Loaded potato 
skins 

(cheese/beans  
or tuna) 

 
Chocolate Crispy 

Bun 

 

Tuesday 
 

Sausages in gravy 
Yorkshire 
Puddings, 

mashed potato, 
carrots and 

cabbage 
 

Fruity Flapjack  
 

Wednesday 
 

Panto Picnic 
Lunch * 

 
(*provided 
by school) 

Thursday 
 

Chilli 
Quesadillas 

 
Mixed Salad 

 
Cheese Cake   

 

Friday 

 
Fish, Chips & 

Peas 
 

Easter Bun 

Happy  Treats 
 
 
 
 

 
When it is your child’s birthday, 

could we ask that if you would like 
to send in Birthday Cakes for your 
child’s classmates; please could we 

ask that this could be individual 
buns or separately wrapped cakes, 
biscuits or treats? This makes safe 

distribution easier. 
Thank you  

The Friends of Lady Lane AGM 
  
The Friends warmly invite you all 
to attend our AGM which will be 

held via zoom on Wednesday 
24th March at 8pm.  If you 

would like to attend please email 
sarahnashmyers@gmail.com and 

we will send you the joining 
details. 

 

Clubs Notices 
 
 
 

Reminder: 
Form 4/5 Football Club is 

cancelled next week. 
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